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176 Prince of Wales Road - Resubmission of Planning (original application number: 2017/0348/L) 

 

We are writing to confirm the resubmission of our Basement Impact Assessment documentation 

does not include any design or technical changes from the previously consented scheme.  

 

A dialog was previously undertaken with Elizabeth Brown at Campbell Reith with all comments 

closed out,  

 

Our reports have been updated to reflect the changes in planning guidance documents/policy 

only. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Richard Colley | MEng(Hons)Intl. CEng MIStructE on behalf of Parmarbrook Ltd. 

Technical Director  

Tel: +44 (0)20 7839 3999 

Mobile: +44 (0)7557 339 397 

Email: richard@parmarbrook.com 
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